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Road Closure on portion of 17th Avenue next week for sewer main renewal  
 
Motorists may need to take a brief detour next week as crews complete a sewer main renewal 
project on a portion of 17th Avenue. 
 
Starting Monday, July 20, the 3400 block of 17th Avenue (between Mission Road and 35th 
Street) will be closed to traffic. The work is expected to be complete by Friday, July 24, and will 
run between 7:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. daily. 
 
The area will only be accessible to local traffic during this time, and detours will be in place. 
Every effort will be made to minimize disruption in the area. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and appreciates 
everyone’s understanding.  
 
For more information: 
Utilities Coordinator 
250-550-3620 
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